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State of Florida

g7 Paublic Serfrice Qommission
| -M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: June 20, 2002

TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services .
FROM: Division of Economic Regulation (Bart Fletcher, Regulatory Analyst IIT) B
RE: Docket No. 011073-WS - Application for rate increase in Broward County by Ferncrest

Utilities, Inc.

Please file the attached letter in the docket file for the above-referenced docket.

cC: Division of Economic Regulation (Greene)
Office of the General Counsel (Harris)
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David B. Erwin

Attorney At Law
127 Riversink Road Telephone 850,926.9331
Crawfordville, Florida 32327 Fax 850.926.8448

daveerwin(@direcway.com

June 13, 2002

Bart Fletcher

Florida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shimard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Inre: Docket No. 011073-WS — Application of Ferncrest Utilities, Inc.
For Increased Water and Wastewater Rates

Dear Mz, Fletcher:

On July 11, 2002, 1 filed tariff sheets for interim rates for Ferncrest Utilities, Inc., as
approved by the Commission at its Agenda Conference of the same date.

The tariff sheets showed an effective date of June 14, 2002 The utility believes that June
20, 2002, is a more realistic date by which all prereqguisites to the effectiveness of the interim rates
can be satisfied. Could you please change the date on the filed tariff sheets, in lieu of refilling? If
you can do so, I would appreciate it. If not, let me know, and 1 will re-file.

Sincerely,
David B. Erwin

DBE:jm
Cc: Bob Salerno



